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Bethel College Teacher Education (BCTE) program has been accredited by the Kansas 
Department of Education (KSDE) and the Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation 
(CAEP) showing that it meets requirements for a professional license in Kansas.  
 
BCTE has not made a determination if the program meets educational requirements in all other 
US states and territories. Students planning to seek licensure outside of Kansas are 
recommended to meet with Bethel College’s Teacher Education licensing officer to discuss their 
plans and for guidance on finding information regarding licensure requirements for other states.  
 
Teacher License Reciprocity information for all 50 states from the non-profit Education 
Commission of the States can also be found here: https://www.ecs.org/teacher-license-
reciprocity-state-profiles/ 
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